Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: reprocessing cost of veterans benefit applications
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

For the financial years 2019, 2020 & 2021 to date could you please provide the costs incurred to your local authority to reprocess applications for housing & council benefit support caused by details of persons in receipt of a military pension under the Armed Forces Pension Scheme not being available in April at the start of the tax year caused by Equinity Paymaster?

Answer:

Leicester City Council have no additional costs identified in respect of Housing Benefit and Council Tax Support claims for each of the requested years. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
